
Hernando County Planning Department Staff Report:  H-22-43 
 

F:\Rezonings\H-22-43 Mason (Flammer)\Staff Report\H2243 Staff Report.docx 5 

P&Z RECOMMENDATION:  
 

On July 11, 2022, the Planning and Zoning Commission voted 5-0 to recommend 
the Board of County Commissioners approve the petitioner’s request for a 
Rezoning from C-1/ (General Commercial) to C-2/(Highway Commercial). 

 
 


